Reception/Parent Lunch

On Thursday 19th September you are invited to school to have lunch with your child. Two adults can attend for each child but we politely ask that younger siblings, except babies, do not attend. If you are able to join your child please come to the main school reception at the front of the school at 11.55 am and the children will join you when they are ready. Once you have both finished eating your child will go out to play and you will be free to leave.

School dinners, for adults, cost £2.30, please complete the form below indicating if 1 or 2 adults will be attending and send the appropriate monies to school in a clearly labelled envelope. 

To ensure the food to be ordered we ask that you return the form to school by Friday 13th September. 

Many thanks,

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Bailey and Mrs Thompson


I would like _______ adults to join ____________________ (name of child) for school lunch on Thursday 19th September. 
I would like Cheese, onion and potato pie/pasta italienne 
[bookmark: _GoBack](please circle your choice)
I enclose ___________ (£2.30 per adult dinner)
Signed _____________________________________________________
